
 

Communication to existing holders 
Invesco Belt and Road Bond Fund 

 
30 November 2018 

This document is important and requires your immediate attention. If you are in any 
doubt about the contents of this document, you should seek independent professional 
financial advice. Invesco Hong Kong Limited (景順投資管理有限公司), the Manager of 
Invesco Belt and Road Bond Fund (the “Fund”), accepts responsibility for the 
information contained in this document at the date of issuance. 

 
 

Dear Unitholder, 
 

Interim Report for the period from 1 March 2018 to 30 September 2018  
(the “Report”) 

We are pleased to inform you that the above-mentioned report of the Fund is now 
available on the website of the Fund’s Manager at www.invesco.com.hk1. The 
Report is available in English only, and printed copies of the Report will be made 
available on request free of charge at the office of the Fund’s Manager. 

 
Should you have any enquiries, please contact directly with your bank or financial 
adviser or to view the website of the Fund’s Manager at here1. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

For and on behalf of 
Invesco Hong Kong Limited（景順投資管理有限公司） 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

1 This website has not been reviewed by the Securities and Futures Commission 
  


